

## **Boy Scouts of the Philippines**

## **National Office**

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 \* 527 8317 to 20 \* Telefax: (632) 528 0577

27 September 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM No. 62 , s. 2022

TO

**REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS AND COUNCIL SCOUT** 

**EXECUTIVES** 

SUBJECT

**VALIDITY OF THE OLD SCOUT REGISTRATION FORMS** 

The National Office, through NO Memo No. 51, s. 2022, has prescribed the use of the downloadable revised Application for Unit Registration (AUR), Application for Additional Scout Registration (ASR), and Application for Adult Registration (AAR).

However, during the conduct of GAD Planning and Budgeting Workshop, the OIC – Deputy Secretary General received a report from the Regional Scout Directors (RSDs) that there are still old Scout Registration Forms available at the Regional and Local Council Offices. These forms were not used due to the low turnout of Scout membership during the Covid-19 pandemic years 2020-2022.

These old Scout Registration Forms are hereby declared valid for use until 31 December 2023 or while supplies last.

For information, guidance and compliance.

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Secretary General

